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I support HB 4130 for its commitment to healthcare integrity by prohibiting dual roles 

in medical corporations and management services organizations. This bill ensures 

decisions prioritize patient care over financial interests, enhancing transparency, 

reducing conflicts of interest, and promoting trust in our healthcare system. 


